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Ms. Clapsaddie informed the Commission they had requested three tables from the
County maintenance department and tent from the County recreation department. In
addition, she informed the Commission they would also have the A-frame sign out front of
the tent with information and banner.

Staff Updates

Ms. Clapsaddle updated the Commission that s f would be meetit  with Tabitha
from the County tax assessor’s office on Thursday to clarify qu¢ ions that the Commission
had at the last me ing. Staff is also working on finalizing the local landmark designation
packet. Another update incluc 1 that they are waiting on two people to come pick up their
artwork from the art contest. A final update included that the Appalachian Won 's
M1 1im has asked the Commission if they would be inte  ited in having a booth fortt r
Music on the Porch event on September 6" from 2:00 pm to 7:00 pm. The Commission
decided to participate and have a booth at the Music on the Porch event.

Mr. Poston updated the Commission on the new Board of Commissioners (BOC)
policy for board appointments. The new policy has become more formalized to ensure that
everyone has an opportunity to tell the BOC why they believe that they are qualified or
want to be on a specific board. The Commission is a joint board and the new policy should
only impact County appointments and not the members appointed by the municipalities.
This board is not term limited and with the new policy, when a term is up for re-
appoin  2nt they will be required to fill out a new application. Those that are up for re-
appointment this year included Michael Moore and Pam Meister, and to serve again they
would need to submit an application by October 15%. Staff reminded the Commission that
this board was not term limited.

Adjournment:
With no further business, Brandon Core made a motion to adjourn and the meeting adjoun 1 at
5:47 p.m.




